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Dear Friends in Christ,

This has been a crazy year. The China virus has been a huge problem throughout the world. We,
like so many others, have been restricted. My brother Gerald, a retired army Major got the
virus , He had other issues and so he passed away. Gerald and | have been close through the
years: hunting arrow heads, camping, fighting, etc.

My son Mark has started videoing some short segments for our website. They highlight a
country and hopefully will encourage people to pray for them. The pastor at the First Baptist
Church in Point Comfort, Texas when | was saved in nineteen fifty-five, Johnny Witte and | have
been in touch through the years. | talked with him the other day and he said | had given him a
prayer booklet sixteen years ago and he said he uses it every day. Another pastor told me the
same thing.

If you’re not familiar with our website, it is: missionaryweb.org. You can click on the link
“countries” there and pull up the C.LA. files. They keep records of every piece of dirt in the
world, inhabited or uninhabited. . They have all the information on every country in the world.
From our website you can print the prayer booklet In English, Spanish, French, Brazilian
Portuguese, and Russian.

- | would encourage you to make a resolution to pray for the world’s countries. Make a

resolution with some meaning. Praying for the world is as worthy as anything you can have.

Yours for souls,

B, Wik

Bro. Daylon Hicks
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